
Now is not too early to
choose our CBA site for next
year, the 38th consecutive
annual meeting of the
authentic MGC register, the
American MGC Register
Association.  So, we will
welcome your ideas and your
thoughts about where and
when.  Perhaps, you would
like the great honor of
hosting that next grand

Here is a glimpse of the
people and great fun that we
have come to expect at our
‘C’ events.  The 37th

succeeded tremendously.
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